
 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

   
  

 

  
 

 
 

 

  
 

 

Middle States Accreditation Completed! 

Dear Students and Colleagues, 

The Middle States Commission on Higher Education (MSCHE) has 
provided us with an official notification informing us of our institution’s 
successful accreditation. As shared on multiple occasions, this good news 
is the result of the hard work of many who participated generously in our 
Self-Study process. Together, over 100 individuals helped produce a 
powerful, substantive document which communicates our ongoing 
commitment to social justice, equity, generational transformation and 
student-centeredness evidenced in so much of the work taking place at the 
College. 

Professor Nelson Nuñez Rodríguez, one of our co-chairs, echoes in these 
sentiments and shared, “I will always carry with me the passion and talent 
that Hostos members showed during this three-year journey. They really 
care about the institution. Congratulations to All! Professor Kate Wolfe, co-
chair, added, “the successful completion of this 3-year journey required 
collaboration, dedication, hard work and perseverance of the college 
community through a pandemic.” 

You can view this information through the Commission’s website at 
www.msche.org 

Mil gracias y bendiciones, 

Daisy Cocco De Filippis, Ph.D. 
President 
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